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This Treasury Transparency Bill (HB4115) will shine a light on the holdings of the 

Oregon Treasury, which manages $130 billion of our money.  

This bill will give Oregonians a tool to ensure our state is investing in ways that match 

our state's needs and values – from the climate to human rights to the energy 

transition.  

We need to stop investing our money in fossil fuels: 1. because these fuels are 

heating our beautiful planet toward un-stoppable feed back loops and causing heat 

waves. fires and storms. And 2. fossil fuels are a stranded asset that will soon have 

little value. To disinvest from fossil fuels we'll need the transparency HB4115 will 

provide. 


